No.EDN-H(8)Misc/97-1/2014 ; .
Directorate of Higher Education it by B
Himachal Pradesh T —
Email:dir.edu@rediffmail.com,College _ branch@redlffmal ¢
Phone N0.0177-2653120,2653575,Extn.221 Fax No 0177 2812882 iy ;

Dated Shimla-171001 the, __\L\a) D5 lc\Bﬁ.

To

All the Principals

Govt. Colleges in Himachal Pradesh. i
Subject: Instructions regarding direct Correspondence with the Govt; L gt :
Memo: ksl

It has been brought to the notice vide letter No. EDN#A-I§11a(4)?572015 dated
15.06.2017 received from the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh that some of the Principals while
applying for the NOC for travelling abroad the instructions regéfd%né x'ésti‘icting direct
correspondence with the Government issued vide Memorandum No EDN A Kha(3) 13/2012 dated

6" September 2016 have been violated and such an act has been v1ewed vely bLHOLlSIy by the

authorities.

In view of the same the Govt. has taken a lenient VleW and warned to be
careful in future and to repeat such lapses failing which dxsmphnmy '1ct10n under relevant

provisions of Rules will be initiated against the concerned.
Therefore, all the Principals are directed to ensue compliance of instructions

ibid and report compliance.

e i

Jt. Director of Hr. Educat1011(C)
Himachal Pradesh '
Endst.No.even dated Shimla-171001 the ~Tu \\6 Q\ D\c’\’} LA
Copy to: i ’
1. The Joint Secretary(Hr. Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pladesh Shlmla-l71001 W.rI.t.
dst. No.EDN-A-Kha(4)-5/2015 dated 15.06.2017 for information pl. |
2¢" The Incharge IT cell, Directorate of Hr.Education, H.P. to upload the same on the websne pl.

3. Guard file. : '
Jt.Director of P;(iEdLication(C)

Himachal Pradesh
y : Bl ek




